
LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING 

December 18, 2017 
 
 
 
ITEM: VII.C. 
 
 
 
TOPIC: Approval of Bid Results for Paving Projects at Roosevelt  

Elementary, Franklin High School, and Stevenson High School 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
Move that the Board of Education of the Livonia Public Schools School District approve 
the recommendation from the Owner’s Representative, Plante Moran CRESA, to 
approve Nagle Paving Company, Novi, Michigan for paving projects at Roosevelt 
Elementary, Franklin High School and Stevenson High School in the amount of 
$997,360.00, plus a contingency of $100,000.00 for a total of $1,097,360.00 and 
authorize the Superintendent or her designee to negotiate and execute final contracts. 
 
 
RATIONALE: 
 
This is a planned Sinking Fund project intended to provide pavement repairs and 
improve traffic flow at Roosevelt Elementary, Franklin High School, and Stevenson High 
School. The contingency originally discussed at the Committee of the Whole was to be 
15%; however, after further consideration of the scope of the project and past 
contingency amounts, the contingency proposed for summer 2018 paving projects has 
been lowered to 10%. 
 
 
BUDGETARY INFORMATION: 
 
The source of funds for this this purchase will be the Sinking Fund. 
 
 
RESOURCE PERSONNEL: 
 
Phillip Francis, Director of Operations 
 
 
EXHIBITS: 
 
Attachments 
 
PF/ko 
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